
 

 

 

Presidency University 
Hindoo College (1817-1855), Presidency College (1855-2010) 

 

Memo: PU/COE/316/2025  Notice  Date: 28-08-2025 

Course Registration for UG Third Semester: Odd Semester 2025-2026 Session  

It is notified for the information of the students of UG Third semester that the designated SBI 
Collect link for payment of course registration fees has been reopened today. 

Students who are yet to submit their course registration fees for the UG Third semester, may 
submit and complete their payment of fees from today onwards, and follow subsequent steps 
to complete course registration as per the earlier notice Memo: PU/COE/308/2025 dated 18-
08-2025 

Sd/- 
Controller of Examinations  

Copy to:  

1. Registrar.  

2. Finance Officer.  

3. Dean of Students Affairs.  

4. All Heads of the Departments. 
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